
From: owner-pabiodiv@webmail.upb.pitt.edu On Behalf Of Wallace, Richard 
Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2007 2:41 PM 
To: PABIODIV@webmail.upb.pitt.edu 
Subject: PABIODIV: Climate Conference Next Month at Ursinus College 
 
You are cordially invited to attend the 
 
Ursinus College 
Focus the Nation Conference, A Critical Think-In About Climate Change 
Wednesday, Jan. 30th - Saturday, Feb. 2nd, 2008 
 
Our four-day Focus the Nation event will feature energy demonstrations, tours of solar and alternate 
energy homes, local and regional conservation organizations, an art competition, children's activities, two 
sustainability-minded banquets, and many speakers including 
 
* Richard Alley and Henry Pollack, members of the Nobel Peace Prize-winning Intergovernmental 
Panel on Climate Change 
* Andrew Revkin, senior environmental correspondent for the New York Times 
* Heidi Cullen, host of The Weather Channel's weekly climate report, "Forecast Earth" 
* Richard Kerr, senior geosciences correspondent for the journal Science 
* Judy Wicks, co-founder and co-chair of the Business Alliance for Local Living Economies and 
owner and founder of Philadelphia's White Dog Cafe 
* Joe Kruger, policy director for the National Commission on Energy Policy 
* Artist and activist Sara Steele 
* Brian Hill, president of the Pennsylvania Environmental Council 
* Environmental ethicist Dale Jamieson 
* and many others!!! 
 
Plus a closing concert featuring renowned musician Dar Williams! 
 
And it's all FREE - a public service provided to the community by Ursinus College! 
 
To register, please visit our web site: http://academic.ursinus.edu/ftn/. 
 
Questions about our conference? If the web site doesn't answer 'em, e-mail ftn@ursinus.edu. 
 
To learn more about Focus the Nation's national efforts, please visit  
http://www.focusthenation.org/. 
 
We hope to see you, and apologies for cross-postings! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Ursinus College Focus the Nation Committee 
 
***** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve is intended to promote discussion of biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership (PBP) following guidelines posted at 
http://www.pabiodiversity.org/listserve.html.  The opinions expressed in messages are those of the authors 
and NOT the PBP.  To unsubscribe, send the message UNSUBSCRIBE PABIODIV to 
majordomo@webmail.upb.pitt.edu. 
 
***** 
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